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Executive Director’s Report 
1) No new loans to report.  We have been working with a few potential clients, and are hopeful 

that one or more loans will be considered at the next meeting. 
2) After today’s meeting, the 2019 audit and 2021 budget will be filed in PARIS with the State 

and the GCEDC will close out 2019 with them. 
3) The New York State Consolidated Funding Application round for 2020 is unlikely to happen 

due to State budget cuts.   
4) The COVID-19 Emergency Loan Program continues, and is being re-advertised in this 

month’s Positively Greene.  Five businesses to date have accessed the Program. 


